
Artificial (idney From NtnY

- Hospital Saves Mofher, 19

Mrs. AudreY. Reed, who, re'
ccntlv'reached for a bottle of
stomirch medlcine but Srabbed
potson bV mlstake' would.Prob'
ã¡tv-¡c dead todaY were lt not
for Oakland Naval Hospital's
ertlflcial kidney"üflQ¡al liloney

Thc poison, bichloride of mer'
cúry, ittacked the 19 Year old
mother's kidneys to such an ex'
tent that.theY wore not able to
remove polsónous waste Piod'
ucts.

In desPeration, doctors at
March Air Force Basê in River'
side, Càlif., where the Young
woman's husband ls an airman,
flew her to Oaklànd Naval Hgs'

The artiflcial kldney \uas put
to work on the nlnth day of her
illness and by the fourteenth
day her own kidneys were able
to resume their work. ,

. Last week' Mrs. Reed was
flowp back to the air base hos-
pital, where she will convalesce
near her family.

She as well as Navy
credlü the kidney with
her life.
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